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YOUR SCHOOL LETTERHEAD

DATE
Dear ______________,  (PARENT, RELATIVES, PARENTS CO-WORKERS, NEIGHBORS, ETC.)
On DATE of TRIP, I will travel to Washington, D.C. to take part in the Close Up Foundation’s Washington D.C. civic education program along with students from NAME OF SCHOOL. Close Up gives students the opportunity to experience their government in action and gain the skills, knowledge, and confidence they need to be engaged citizens. 

This innovative educational program is run by the Close Up Foundation, the nation’s leading non-profit, non-partisan civic education organization.  Since 1971, Close Up has brought over 800,000 students and teachers from across the country to Washington, D.C. to experience firsthand the history, politics, and culture of the nation’s capital.  While on the program, students will participate in a variety of hands-on activities such as small group workshops, seminars with Washington, D.C. journalists, lobbyists, and embassy officials, and meetings with members of Congress and their staffs. Furthermore, students will learn from and debate with their peers from across the country, exposing them to differing attitudes and perspectives.  

The program cost per student is PRICE, and is all-inclusive; travel expenses, academic workshops, meals, lodging, and truly, the experience of a lifetime! Because civic education is for everyone, and not just the most privileged, I hope you are able to lend a hand in making this valuable educational program available to all students, regardless of financial background. 

Help me in this effort by contributing at least AMOUNT of DESIRED DONATION or a providing a gift of your choice.

You can also donate directly to my account online.  Simply go to www.CloseUp.org, click on ‘Donate’ and select ‘Sponsor A Student.’  All you need to enter is my participant ID:  ######.  Close Up is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit.  Their tax ID # is 23-7122882. Please consult your tax advisor to see if your contribution may be tax-deductible.  If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact James Sheehan at jsheehan@closeup.org.

Your contribution would be an investment in our community’s future by helping students become active and informed citizens.

Please feel free to call my teacher, NAME OF TEACHER for more information concerning the Close Up program. They can be reached at NAME OF SCHOOL, PHONE NUMBER during the day, in the evening at PHONE NUMBER or via email at EMAIL. You are also welcome to contact Close Up directly at 800-CLOSE-UP (256-7387) to learn more about their programs.

Thank you in advance for your consideration and support, and for making a positive difference in my life and our community!

Sincerely,

NAME OF STUDENT  
Relatives, family friends and parents’ coworkers.  You can ask for contributions for your trip in lieu of holiday or birthday presents.  

· Power of 40’.  Close Up has been the nation’s leading civic education organization for over 40 years.  If you ask 40 people to donate $40 towards your program you can easily fundraise a large portion of your trip.  Many donors may even give you more!  Ask your teacher for your own 40x40 form and you can get started today.

Local groups and civic service organizations. Speak with community organizations and local leaders who are involved in education and/or politics; i.e. YMCA, the PTA or Parent Organizations, Rotary Clubs, Kiwanis Clubs, Lions Clubs, Knights of Columbus, League of Voters, Veterans of Foreign Wars, American-Legion Posts, religious groups, etc.  You can research online to find more information about local leaders and organizations in your community.

Use the web:  You can put a link on your school website or your Facebook page to Close Up’s online donation page.  You can also work with your teacher to set up a donation page through www.donorschoose.org.

Companies based in the community, both small businesses and large corporations. You can call, send out letters or ask in-person for donations from local shops, restaurants and businesses. You may want to identify the individual in charge of donations or corporate giving at each place of business and address letters to that individual.

· Consider contacting businesses where your relatives and family friends work, as well as your doctor, dentist, orthodontist, hairdresser, places your family frequents. Check your school’s yearbook and school newspaper for advertisements.  These businesses already support the school and community and may be willing to help you too!

· Follow up!  Mark your calendars to remind yourself to follow up with the people you contacted so you may assist them in making a donation online or by mail.  

PLEASE NOTE:  Before going out into your community, please discuss and review with your teacher and parents safety procedures, appropriate attire and how best to present Close Up to potential donors.

